From: Reifman, David 
Sent: Monday, October 17, 2016 12:44 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: FW: AIA Chicago DESIGNIGHT - be our guest next Friday? 

Hi Steve.  I attended this event Friday evening in my official capacity.  Thanks

From: Zurich Esposito [mailto:espositoz@aiachicago.org] 
Sent: Friday, October 07, 2016 2:38 PM
To: Reifman, David
Subject: AIA Chicago DESIGNIGHT - be our guest next Friday? 

Commissioner Reifman, You are warmly invited to join us at AIA Chicago’s Designight event on Friday, October 14.  The event where the 2016 AIA Chicago Design Excellence Awards will be announced takes place in the Grand Ballroom of Navy Pier, with cocktails beginning at 5:30pm, followed by dinner and awards.
Info about the event can be found at this link.  http://aiachicago.org/events/designight#.V-FN5qTruUk
 

Please let me know if you can join us as our guest.
Very best, Zurich

 

Zurich Esposito
Executive Vice President
AIA Chicago
